
Aintree Estate Bulletin 

Wednesday 6th November 2024

Dear Resident, 

We are sending you this regular bulletin to keep you informed about 
upcoming works on the Aintree Estate construction site.

Recently completed works:
• Concrete frame block C
• Concrete frame block AB up to level 6

Upcoming works: 
• External perimetral wall enclosures with metal frame and gypsum boards
• Scaffold installation
• Brickwork cladding 
 
Information regarding crane lights
The cranes have a green light on at all times as part of their anti-collision 
system. This is a built in mechanism to prevent the crane colliding with 
another object. The green LED on a crane's anti-collision system indicates 
that the sensor is powered on which is a requirement. 

The red light at the top of the crane is an aviation light which is required to 
remain on at all times. Aviation lighting is required by law for cranes that are 
in the catchment area or near a licensed aerodrome. The building site is 
situated inside the catchment area of London Helipad. 

Requirements for aviation lighting on cranes include:
• Location: The lights must be mounted as close to the top of the crane as 

possible, and at intermediate levels spaced out equally between the top 
and ground.

• Colour: The lights must be steady red.
• Visibility: The lights must be visible from all directions at night.

Thank you in advance for your understanding.

If you have any questions, please contact: 
Joan Borzak, Managing Resident Liaison Officer
07793 902 544
hartoppandlannoy@higginspartnerships.co.uk
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